SENATE WAYS AND MEANS COMMITTEE

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
March 30, 1965

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m., March 30, 1965, by Chairman
Sanborn. A1l members of the Committee were present.

Also present were Mr. Fred Gulick, of the Revisor of Statutes office, James
Bibb, Budget Director, Roy Shapiro, State Controller, and John K. Corkhill,
Executive Secretary of the KANSAS PUBLIC RETIREMENT SYSTEM, with reference to
Senate Bill 169 which was referred to the Committee for consideration and recom-
mendation.

Please see full text of comments made by the above individuals attached to
and made part of these minutes.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was adjourned
at 11:00 a.m.

THEO. A. SANBORN, Chairman



